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IMMEDIATE ANNOUNCEMENT--- ALEXANDER CITY AREA MEDIA

To: All Local Media

From: Gerard Brewer, City Engineer
Mitch Kendrick, Street Department Superintendent
City of Alexander City

Date: November 30, 2011

Re: Culvert Replacement, Worthy Road, Alexander City,
Alabama

STATEMENT:

The City of Alexander City is planning for the replacement of a culvert
underneath Worthy Road. The culvert, which is underneath Worthy Road
between Worthy Place and Airport Drive, has deteriorated over the years and 1s
in danger of failure. The City is asking the residents of Worthy Road for
patience and extreme caution while driving in the area of the project during this
construction period.

Weather permitting, the Street Department will begin actual construction on
Monday, December 5, 2011. It is anticipated that the construction could take
as long as two weeks from the start for work to be completed. PLEASE BE
AWARE THAT WORTHY ROAD WILL BE COMPLETELY CLOSED
DURING THE CONSTRUCTION PERIOD. Residents in this area as well as
those that use the road as a cut-through will be required to find alternate routes
that do not involve this section of Worthy Road. However, residents adjacent
to the work area will be able to access their driveways during this process.

Please plan your alternate routes and prepare for the possibility of short delays.
The City would like to thank you in advance for your patience over the next few
weeks in helping us make this a safe and successful project. If you have any
questions, please call the City Engineer or the Street Department Superintendent
at 409-2020.
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